
 

Email re Learning Resources for Students 
 
Saturday 2nd January 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Happy New Year to you and your family. 
 
I just wanted to remind you of how to access lesson resources for work from the 4thJanuary: 
students and parents/carers first port of call will be Google Classroom and Go4schools. 
 
Google Classroom: Students should already be using their Holbrook Academy email to log 
in and access this platform. Teachers will use this platform to upload resources, links and 
videos where necessary. Students can also use this to submit their work, either as a word 
document or as a photo of handwritten work.  If your child has forgotten their Google 
Account password or email address, please contact me and I will be able to direct your 
query to the relevant member of staff - robert.lay@holbrookacademy.org.   
 
Go4Schools: Homework is set using this platform but we will also be using it to remind 
students of what they are expected to be doing each day and how to access resources, 
again please contact me if you or your child is unable to access this platform. However, 
please follow the on-screen instructions to perform a password reset as this will usually 
work in the first instance. 
 
Please do contact me if you have any concerns or queries regarding the use of these 
learning tools. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Lay 
Assistant Headteacher 
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